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Sent: Saturday, 22 April 2023 6:12 PM
To: Disability Transport
Subject: submission to: 2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 

2002 [SEC=OFFICIAL]

Submitted on 22 April 2023 

Submitted by: Anonymous 

Submitted values are: 

Step 1: Your submission 

Remain Anonymous 
Yes 
 
Private Submission 
No 
 

 
Short comment 
Disabled people should be prioritised over prams. I have a walking stick and a blind man and myself were forced by the driver to move 
to regular seats so a woman with a pram could sit in the disabled section.  
 
It was not fair and the woman did not even thank us. When the blind man was ready to exit the bus, I assisted him to get off whilst the 
woman with the pram sat playing with her phone! 

Step 2: Contact details 

 
Email notification 
DisabilityTransport@infrastructure.gov.au 
 
Consultation name 
2022 Review of the Disability Standards for Accessible Public Transport 2002 

 


